
May 2020 Session Notes: 

• All activities within the church building and sponsored by our church are suspended, except for 
our Meals on Wheels.  

• Session agreed to relax its prohibition on activities, other than Meals on Wheels, on campus for 
one specific occasion and in response to the specific request: Early Learning Place. Access has 
been approved so that the four-year old graduates from our program will have the individual 
opportunity to have a graduation picture made in the Choir Room with only their teacher, Mrs. 
Rauer, and the professional photographer present. All other persons will be outside the facility 
observing social distancing.  

• Session mourns the recent loss of two of our members, Beverly Crouch and Diana Cartrette. 
Both were exceptional women and will be sorely missed.  

• Session wishes to gratefully thank our members for their continued financial support, which 
enables Rev. Hogg and others to continue the work necessary despite inside facility restrictions.  

• Outreach and Mission gives great thanks to all who donated money and/or groceries to its 
Morning of Mission in support of Christian Community Assistance. Another opportunity for this 
support will be offered in June; please watch the website and email for a specific date and time.  

• Session continues to be proactive about the possibility of reopening our facility through many 
avenues, including discussion, monitoring the professional guidances regarding reopening, the 
guidance of Presbytery and information on what other churches in our area are beginning to do.  

• There are four tablets available for those who wish to participate in the Sunday worship and 
Wednesday mid- week ministries but do not have computer, tablet or other way to connect with 
these services online. Access through tablets is easily learned and there are tech people who can 
easily and quickly explain the process. Please contact the church office and leave a message if 
interested.  

• Please be in prayer as session and its Teams continue to discern God’s will for Westminster, its 
mission and its ministries.  

• Please continue to join us in daily prayer at noon – or as close as possible – as we continue to lift 
our collective prayer for God’s will for His church at Westminster, as well as prayers for our first 
responders.  

• A reminder: articles for the July newsletter will be due Wednesday, June 17.  

• Reminder: Session minutes are available, upon request, through the church office.  

 


